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  Name:                                               Language Homework – Q3:9            Date: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 
   This week’s word list 
(use these words to answer this 

week’s question) 
   interrupt              permit 
   autocracy           interpreter 
   interpersonal      perform 
   period                 automobile 
   automate            internet 

Which words have a prefix 
that means  

between, among? 

Which words have a prefix 
that means  

through, thoroughly? 

Which words have a prefix 
that means  

self? 

Which word best completes 
the sentence? 

 

Please don’t ________ 
me while I am talking.  

Which word means… 
 

between people. 
Which word best completes 

the sentence? 
 

My teacher will _________ 
me to bring my tablet to 

school. 

Which word means… 
 

a vehicle that can be 
operated by oneself. 

 

Fix the sentence.  
Fragment or Run-on? 

 
My cell phone 

Correct the sentence. 
 

you can use google to 
search for information on 

the panama canal 

What does essential 
mean? 

 
 

Vitamin C is essential to 
your daily nutrition. 

Write a SYNONYM & 
ANTONYM for essential.  

 

Synonym:   
 
Antonym:   

Circle the pronunciation of 
the word break. 

 

 

Which definition of break is 
being used in the sentence? 

 

After the first quarter of 
the basketball game, the 
players took a break to 

catch their breath.  

Complete the sentence with 
the correct progressive past 

tense verb. 
 

The players __________ 
(bounce) the ball back 

and forth. 

Complete the sentence with 
the correct progressive 

present tense verb. 
 
The players __________ 

(bounce) the ball back 
and forth. 

Add the correct punctuation 
and capitalization to the 

dialogue. 
 

which door should we go 
through asked Harry 

Simile or Metaphor?  
What does it mean? 

 
 

This piece of bread is as 
hard as nails. 

Put the adjectives in the correct 
order in the sentence. 

 
 

green, rectangular, small 
 

Please pick up a 
_________, __________, 

____________ card. 

What is the message of the 
proverb/adage? 

 

Birds of a feather flock 
together. 

Which modal auxiliary verb 
shows obligation? 

 

may, must, should 
 

They _______ follow the 
rules if they want to be 
included in the game. 

Which relative adverb best 
completes the sentence? 

 
where, when, why 

 

Show me _______ you 
left my book. 

Underline the 
PREPOSITIONAL PHRASE in 

the sentence. 
 

Jose left his laptop at his 
house. 

Which relative pronoun best 
completes the sentence? 

 

who, whose, whom, 
which, that 

 

Lindsey, _____ is my 
cousin, will be joining us for 

the holiday. 
Add the comma to the 
compound sentence. 

 
She sat in the window 
and stared at the cars 

driving by. 

Add parenthesis to the 
sentence. 

 
Samantha also known as 
Sammy loves to go scuba 

diving. 

Add the comma to the 
compound sentence. 

 
All of her friends were 

signing up for the talent 
show so she did too. 

Add a comma to the 
sentence. 

 
Yes we will be learning 
about fractions today. 

Write the meaning of the 
prefix tele. 

 

Make a list of words with 
tele. 

 

Write the meaning of the 
underlined word. 

 

I love to watch my 
favorite shows on the 

television. 

Write the meaning of the 
underlined word. 

 

Craig used the telescope 
to take a closer look at 

the stars.  


